
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Official Notice 
from the City and County of San Francisco 

 

Fire Boat Station #35 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fire Boat Station #35 
Pier 22-1/2, San Francisco 

 

Community Open House Oct. 3, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 

p.m. 

 

More information: 

www.sfearthquakesafety.org 

 

 

 

A PROJECT OF THE CITY’S TEN-YEAR CAPITAL PLAN 

There is only one San Francisco and we’re taking care of it. 
 

Department of Public Works 

Project Manager 

Gabriella Judd Cirelli 

415-557-4707 
 

DPW Director of 

Public Affairs: 

Rachel Gordon 

415-554-6045 

 
 

Project Description  
 

Fire Boat Station #35 is part of the Earthquake Safety 

and Emergency Response (ESER 1) bond work to 

renovate or replace selected fire stations.  The ESER 

1 bond passed with 79.4 percent approval of San 

Francisco voters in June 2010.  On behalf of the San 

Francisco Fire Department, the City’s Department of 

Public Works is implementing the bond-funded 

projects.  

 

The proposed project at Fire Boat Station #35 

includes rehabilitation of the existing station building 

built in 1915; replacement of deteriorated Piers 22-

1/2 and 24 to allow for adequate berthing of the fire 

boats; and construction of a new station to support 

SFFD operations, which have outgrown the space 

available in the historic building.  These 

improvements will support SFFD’s important fire 

protection mission on the San Francisco Bay and 

along the waterfront.  

 

The proposed project is in the early conceptual 

phase of development.    

We welcome and seek community input as we 

develop the project.   

 

Looking Ahead  

 

A project of this type requires thoughtful 

consideration of many relevant (and sometimes 

seemingly competing) factors, including but not 

limited to SFFD operations; Port, waterfront, and 

maritime considerations; environmental, Bay 

conservation, and water quality priorities; City 

Planning factors; Civic Design and architectural 

matters; historic and preservation considerations; 

public access; and community priorities.    

 

The project team is committed to pursuing the 

project with the involvement of the community and 

our partnering government agencies, as the project 

progresses. 

Accordingly we are scheduling a community open 

house for October 3, 2012 from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

 

Additional forums will be hosted as the project 

progresses. 

Interested members of the public may also 

obtain more detailed information as the project 

progresses at the www.sfearthquakesafety.org 

website. 

http://www.sfearthquakesafety.org/
http://www.sfearthquakesafety.org/

